KING GEORGE PAC NEWSLETTER — OctoBer 2023

Mark Your Calendars

October 20
October 31
Movember 3First Pizza Lunch

Pro-D Day

Last Day to order Nov Pizza

General Zoom PAC Meeting
Thursday, October 12'" at 7:30 PM

KG PAC is inviting you to an online Zoom meeting:

PAC Meeting Zoom LINK

Meeting ID: 820 9069 9787
Passcode: 583689
Tel: 1-778-907-2071

Hello, King George Parents!

We are happy to announce that Pizza Fundraiser is back,
starting Friday, November 3rd! In addition, we will be
continuing with Direct Deposit Fundraiser. We will be
running Purdy’s Chocolates as well as Snowflake Ornaments
Fundraisers this holiday season, starting in November and
our MOST SUCCESSFUL Raffle Fundraiser in February 2024.
Our goal is to raise $12,000 for the installation of an
additional drinking water filtering station on the second floor
as well as funding a number of essential programs in our
school that are not covered by the government.

Ongoing: Direct Appeal Fundraiser

Donations of $20 and above get a tax receipt

Each year KG PAC seeks donations that go directly to funding
essential programs. This year school staff provided us with
their 2023-2024 wish list for and the top items are:

1. Graduation $4,400
2. Home Economics $2,600
3. Athletics $2,300
4. Mathematics $1,200

Donate through Direct Appeal Here
KG PAC is on Facebook

Join King George Secondary School community here:
https://www.facebook.com/groups/609729917550979

DPAC

For more information and parent resources check out your
District PAC website, and sign up for their newsletter at

http://vancouverdpac.or.

Starting Nov 3: Pizza Lunch Fundraiser
November 2023 - June 2024
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https://munchalunch.com

If you have time to volunteer on Nov 3rd please reach out to
Catherine, our Pizza Lunch Captain:
kgpizzalunch@gmail.com

Order YOUR PIZZA HERE

Upcoming: Raffle Fundraiser
February 2024
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How can you help? Do you have an item you would like to
donate to the Raffle? Do you work for a business that can
donate some Raffle items? Do you get services from a
business that could donate? For example, a nail salon, a
massage therapist, a restaurant or other small business that
would like to support our school by donating an item, a gift
card or a service. Please Email
KingGeorgeSecPAC@gmail.com and we will coordinate
getting the donated items from you.

Yours truly,
King George Secondary Parent Advisory Committee (PAC)

PAC Executives 2023-2024

Chair Catherine Reid
Treasurer Amber McElroy
Secretary Kateryna Visotskii
Design & Marketing Julia Kaplun
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